
AACPS is committed to developing a workforce that reflects the diversity of the 
students we serve. Join us at our upcoming job fair where you will have an 
opportunity to interview with principals for possible openings for the 2023–2024 
school year and learn more about AACPS programs and initiatives. 

Saturday, March 4, 2023
8:00 am–12:45 pm

Severna Park 
High School

60 Robinson Road
Severna Park, MD 21146

Anne Arundel County Public Schools

Registration 
opens January 23

Candidates invited to attend this job fair include:

Registration is 
required for this event. 

Candidates interested in attending 
must also complete the AACPS 
online employment application.

For more information and to 
register, please visit our website at 
www.aacps.org/teacherjobfair  
or email samckenzie@aacps.org.

Teacher 
Recruitment 

Job Fair

Professionally certified educators*

Licensed Speech Language Pathologists

Candidates with a bachelor’s degree interested in 
pursuing a career in teaching 

Licensed Trades professionals (i.e. plumbing, electric, 
mechanical, HVAC, etc.) interested in teaching a trade

Diverse Educators are strongly encouraged to attend!
* Please note that some Student Services positions (i.e. School Counselor, School 

Psychologist, Occupational/Physical Therapist, Social Worker, Pupil Personnel 
Worker, etc.) have a separate interview processes and are not eligible to attend this event.


